DECISION PAPER

TO:

Members of the Nelson County Board of Education

FROM:

Anthony Orr, Superintendent
DATE:
   May 17, 2011
RE:
   Naming of New Preschool Center
ISSUE:

The new preschool center will be open for students in the fall of 2011.   A name for the center needs to be decided prior to opening. 

RECOMMENDATION:
I recommend the Nelson County Board of Education approve the following name for the new preschool center: Nelson County Early Learning Center (NCELC).
RECOMMENDED MOTION:
I move that the Nelson County Board of Education approve Nelson County Early Learning Center as the name for the new preschool center.
